
In partnership with Coca-Cola and Osprey Initiative, Keep Louisiana Beautiful is
excited to offer recycling in 27 parishes for Love the Boot Week, April 5-13,
2025! This year we will be offering two recycling options; pickup or drop-off. 

Pickup: Osprey personnel will come to collect your recycling at the end of
your cleanup. 
Drop-off:  You will be able to drop off all collected recycling at the closest
participating DOTD location. 

Parishes eligible for recycling drop-off: Acadia, Bossier, Caddo, Calcasieu,
DeSoto, East Baton Rouge, Evangeline, Grant, Iberia, Jefferson, Lafayette,
Livingston, Orleans, Ouachita, Rapides, St. Landry, St. Martin, St. Mary, St.
Tammany, Tangipahoa, and Vermillion

Parishes eligible for Osprey pickup services: Ascension, Plaquemines, St.
Bernard, St. Charles, St. James, and St. John

Parishes eligible for pickup or drop-off (event organizer’s choice): East Baton
Rouge, Jefferson, Livingston, Orleans, St. Tammany, and Tangipahoa 

If your litter cleanup event is in one of the eligible parishes listed above and you
are interested in participating, the process is simple. 

Recycling bags will be shipped to you after registering. 
During the cleanup, volunteers will collect #1 plastic bottles and aluminum
cans in recycling bags. These must be kept separate from litter bags.
After the cleanup, you will either drop off your collected recycling or
Osprey will come pick it up! 

RECYCLING INFO 

PROJECT OVERVIEW:

Questions about recycling can be 
directed to ellie.mallon@osprey.world 


